
Mrs. Myslik’s K-1 News and Notes 

April 15, 2024 

This week in Word of God class we are learning about a 

rather difficult time for the Israelites.  Their kingdom is now 

divided and they have been ruled by kings that do not love 

the Lord.  As a result, the Lord has allowed troubles to come 

into their lives. Thankfully, the Lord also showed mercy and 

grace to his children and sent them prophets to lead them 

back to the true God.  In the coming lessons we will be 

learning about some of these prophets starting with Elijah.  

Our first lesson is about the “showdown” between Elijah and 

the Prophets of Baal, where our Almighty Lord shows he is the only true God. Later in the week 

we will learn about the troubles that came to wicked King Ahab when he coveted and stole 

Naboth’s vineyard. 

After chapel on Friday the students in our classroom and Mrs. Rohde’s 4K classroom will be 

recording the song, “I Am Jesus’ Little Lamb” after chapel. Please have your child wear their 

school theme t-shirts on Friday. The song will be shown in church on Sunday. 

Family Entertainment Night is this week Friday!  

A few things to keep in mind: 

1. Please help your child review their lines every day.  

2. After school practices are Monday (today), Tuesday, and Thursday at St. Thomas 

Aquinas in Peshtigo (141 S. Wood Avenue). Please pick up your child at 3:45pm from 

there. 

3. Your child will need to wear a pair of jeans or navy/black leggings for their costume 

and a pair of tennis shoes. Their costume t-shirts will be provided. (Addy and Jonah – 

wear jeans, plaid shirt, hat, and a pair of tennis shoes) Please have your child wear a 

plain white shirt Friday night so we can slip the costume over their regular shirt. 

4. Your child will also need a pair of sunglasses. 

5. Basket donations can be brought in to the school office anytime before Friday. 

6. Sign up on the school’s Sign-up Genius page to help bring snacks 

7. Doors open at 5:00pm, the entertainment starts at 6:00pm. 

 

Kindergarteners This week the kindergarteners are learning about the letters Kk and Qq  and 

reading a story about the Superkids performing a play called, “The Glum Princess.” 

 



Our first graders are starting a new unit in reading class this week. We are going to study the 

sound oi and oy make (as in oil and boy). Their next spelling test will be on Friday, April 19. 

 

Hot lunch this week is pizza cups and macaroni and cheese. 

 

Let’s have an awesome week! 

Mrs. Myslik 

First Grade Spelling 

List: 

oi words: 

1. oil 

2. boil 

3. soil 

4. coin 

5. join 

6. point 

7. joint 

oy words: 

8. joy 

9. toy 

10. boy 


